
FOREWORD

These Talks with Parents were first published
by the late Father Phalen when he was editor
of the Antigonish Casket. They have been
found so helpful by thousands of parents in the
East that I cordially commend them" to parents
in the West. The number of Talks was origi-
nally seven. The eighth and the ninth are
added from the writings of other authors as
developments of ideas suggested in the previous
Talks.
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